

District 8 American Legion Riders Association Gary Jensen, Treasurer PO Box 348 Vesper WI 54489

Never Forgotten Honor Flight Attn: Richard Jarvis 225780 Rib Mountain Dr. #234 Wausau WI 54401 September 27, 2020

Dear Mr. Jarvis,

In hopes that the Never Forgotten Honor Flights will continue in the future, please accept this check in the amount of \$500.00 as our continued support for your efforts to honor veterans for their service.

Sincerely,

Gary Jensen, Treasurer

8th District American Legion Riders Association